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13th December 2022 

December Newsletter 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Scoil Mhuire Christmas Carol Service 

Please note the following in regards to our Christmas Carol Service which is being held on Thurs 15th Dec 
in St. Mary’s Church @7pm. 
 

 All Junior Infants should be dropped off at the door of the Infant School building between 6.15 – 
6.30pm. 
This is to allow time for the children to put on their costumes. The children will be walked over to 
the church by teachers and SNAs. 

 

 All Junior Infants should wear black trousers / top/ tights/ skirt/ leggings/ dress. The costumes 
will go over these clothes. 

 

 Junior Infants will wear their costumes home on the night and they can be returned to school on 
Friday. 

 

 All other pupils should be seated in the church no later than 6.45pm. 
 

 The seats in both side aisles and the two front seats of the church are reserved for the pupils. 
 

 All pupils need a Santa Hat. 
 

 Please ensure that your child has gone to the toilet before leaving home. 
 

 Donations in aid of Crumlin Children’s Hospital & the Painting of St. Mary’s Church will be most 
welcomed on the night. 
 

Santa 
Yes! He is on his way!! 
Santa is taking some time out from his very busy schedule and has agreed to visit all of the wonderful 
boys and girls in Scoil Mhuire! He hopes to arrive around 9.30am on Tuesday 20th December. We are all 
very excited for his visit! 
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Christmas Dress Up Day  

All pupils and staff are invited to wear something “Christmassy” on Tuesday 20th 

December, whether that be a Christmas hat, Christmas t-shirt, Christmas jumper, Christmas 

hairband or even some tinsel in your hair. 

Pupils and staff may even enjoy making or creating something fun and festive to wear to 

add to the fun and cheer.  

So let’s get creating….. and have some fun! 

 
 
School Closure 

School will close on Wednesday 21st December at 12 noon and will re-open on Thursday 5th January.   

 

 

I thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Elizabeth Moorehead 

Principal 

 

 


